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Dear 5OP parents/carers,
You will of course be aware that Mrs Ollerenshaw is soon due to finish for maternity leave.  Her last day in school will be the 26th February, we send her and her family our best wishes for their new arrival.
I am pleased to confirm that from the 3rd March Mr Lambert will be teaching 5OP Monday to Wednesday.  Mr Lambert is a very experienced teacher and has worked with NJS on many previous occasions so he is familiar with our school.  We are looking forward to welcoming him to the NJS team.

Mrs Parker will of course continue with 5OP Thursday and Friday.

If you have any queries or need anything do not hesitate to contact myself or a member of the team.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Moody

Head teacher

